
THAMES VALLEY CAMBAC Ltd. 
Pig Marketing Summary W/c 07/08/22 

 This week Change on 

week 

Two weeks 

ago 

Last Year 

GB SPP 195.86 + 1.58 194.28 160.79 

GB APP   197.43 165.36 

Tribune Spot Bacon  200.91 + 0.50 200.41 159.88 

GB SPP weight 87.69 + 0.15 87.54 86.26 

GB SPP probe 11.0 - 0.2 11.2 11.1 

Euro / £ (p) 84.27 + 0.28 83.99 84.84 

£ / Euro (p) 118.66 - 0.40 119.06 117.87 

 

Spot Prices (p/kg. dwt) This week Movement on last week 

Pork (45-55 kg.) 190 – 201           + 1p 

Light Cutter (55.5-60 kg.) 188 – 200 + 1p 

Cutters (60.5-70 kg.) 188 – 199 + 1p 

Heavy Cutters (65-95 kg.) 184 – 197 + 1p 

Cull Sows                   32 – 47 n/c 

 

Spot Weaner Prices (£/pig 

ex. farm) 

w/c 31/07/22 Previous week 

30 kg. Weaner £36.00 - £43.00 £36.00 - £43.00 

 

European Prices (p/kg.dwt) w/c 07/08/22 Movement on last week 

European Av. 160.53 + 1.20 

Belgium 142.24 + 0.46 

Denmark 130.19 + 0.43 

France 193.56 + 4.16 

Germany 155.90 + 0.52 

Ireland 171.91 + 0.57 

Holland 144.86 + 1.32 

Spain 184.97 + 0.61 

Slaughter Pig Marketing Summary      (Ref Weekly Tribune) 

This week  
 Processor throughputs continued to falter due to a combination of staff shortages, 

breakdowns and flat sales. Whilst trade at this time of year tends to be fickle, number 

allocations were shy of what was needed. Pig growth was still curtailed by the recent hot 

weather, but supplies remained ample for demand. Price contributions stood on, but other 

market fundamentals improved again, thereby giving a positive boost to prices. Fresh meat 

market demand was a touch steadier, reflecting poor high street sales. The cull sow market 

was similar pricewise, with volumes running at expected levels for this time of year. In Europe, 

France continued to be an outlier, adding another 4 eurocents, while the rest of the quoted 

countries stood on. Prices in sterling were enhanced by a stronger Euro that ended the week 

up 0.28p at 84.27p. 

Weaner Marketing Summary 

w/c 31/07/22  

Fatteners remained withdrawn from the market, and while harvest pressures helped ease 

some of the wheat and barley quotes, there was little change in outlook. There was 

insufficient data for the AHDB to formulate any prices. 
 

 


